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Spray Booth Plan Submittal Handout 
 

 
1. Submit a complete floor plan of the floor area where the booth will be located. 
2. The plans are required to be sealed by a licensed Michigan engineer or architect.  An 

approve agency, such as F.M. (Factory Mutual) can also verify that the spray equipment was 
designed correctly. 

3. All plans submitted for a building permit are required to be in compliance with M.B.C. 2006 
section, Application of Flammable Finishes; this is required to be indicated on the cover 
sheet. 

4. Each booth or spray area is required to be submitted with a building application along with 
two (2) sets of plans as indicated above. 

5. Contact the Fire Department at 248.370.9461 for plans and permits that may be required for 
fire protection systems. 

6. Spray Booth stacks should be painted the same by building colors if visible from the ground. 
7. Electrical and mechanical permits shall be pulled for all booths. 
 
 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Community Development Department, Building 
Services at 248.364.6900. 
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